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UTokyo Student
Learning Outcome Survey
on Undergraduate Education

B Response Period
9 a.m. Monday, February 3— 5 p.m. Monday, March 31

B Survey Respondent
Undergraduate students scheduled to graduate in March 2025

After you complete the survey, an email will be sent to

the email address you entered and your ECCS Cloud Email

address (@g.ecc.u-tokyo.ac.jp) indicating that the survey

has been completed. Please keep the email until you graduate, ]
as you may be asked to present the text of the email you received pLECH

at the degree presentation ceremony held at your faculty. E;‘-;'_'_.l

https://forms.office.com/r/cNzZWBJ4Bjv

< Notes on responding to the survey >

& This survey is conducted to improve the learning and research environment at UTokyo.
Your responses will be a valuable resource for us, and we would very much appreciate your cooperation.

2 The time required is approximately 20 minutes.

& Please sign in to the survey form with your UTokyo Account.
The sign-in is to identify you as a UTokyo student and is not tied into your responses.

2 Only one response per person is allowed. D

2 Your responses will be temporarily saved while you complete the survey. -

2 [Important] Operation Procedure after Submitting Survey Responses
(1) There is a "Submit" button at the end of the survey. A URL will be displayed when you click on
the "Submit" button. (2) When you click on the URL, the screen will change. (3) Enter whether you
would like to receive a digital gift and the email address with which you would like to receive a "Survey
Completed" email and click on the "Submit" button again. (4) A "Survey Completed" email will be sent
to the email address you entered and your ECCS Cloud Email address (@g.ecc.u-tokyo.ac.jp). Please
keep the email until you graduate, as you may be asked to present the text of the email you received at
the degree presentation ceremony held at your faculty.

[Contact] kyouiku-suishin.adm@gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp



